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Technology Report 

For the April 2018 School Board Meeting 
 
The QISD Technology director responded to 48 calls for assistance since 
the February 2018 board meeting. TELPAS testing using our high school 
computer lab went smoothly in early March. We will have some online 
testing using the student chromebooks the week of April 10th and also in 
May. I have ensured the student chromebooks are ready for this online 
testing. Monthly software patches for our district wireless access points, 
firewall, network switches and iMac computer labs have been installed. iOS 
11.3 and OSX 10.13.4 have been released for Apple devices. Google 
Chromebook OS version 65 has been released and pushed out to the 
student chromebooks. 
 


